USING SCHOOL OWNED EQUIPMENT FOR TRANSPORTATION CJE

In order to make certain that students are properly insured and protected, when
being transported as a member of a team or official organization to school
sponsored activities, it is the policy of the North Summit School District that all
students will be transported in school owned vehicles with approved adult drivers.

Students can be released from this requirement upon written request of the parent
of legal guardian.



